
 

 

October 4, 2018 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
You are eligible to attend the 2019 Colorado Electric “Youth Leadership Camp” in beautiful 
Clark, CO in July 2019, from the 13th through the 18th.  You’ll tour the Craig Power Plant and 
the Trapper Coal Mine.  You will learn about legislative processes involved in introducing and 
passing bills in state legislatures and congress.  You will learn about electric cooperatives, be 
able to participate in the formation of a cooperative, and run for elected positions in the 
cooperative you form. 
 
It’s not all work and no play!  There is swimming, shopping in Steamboat Springs, gondola rides 
to the top of Mt. Werner, a river raft trip, a dance and much, much more. 
 
Wheatland Rural Electric Association provides transportation and pays expenses (except 
personal shopping money). 
 
Attendance at the “Youth Leadership Camp” makes you eligible to attend the “Wyoming Rural 
Electric Youth Leadership Tour” in Washington DC the following summer.  If you are interested 
in a great experience this summer and next…apply now! 
 
Your application, accompanying this letter, must be at Wheatland REA’s office by the close of 
business on January 18, 2019.  Be sure to provide all information asked for in the application.  
Please email a good quality, close-up photo of yourself to: LaRon@wheatlandrea.com.  The 
photo is for the camp yearbook, if you are selected to attend. 
 
Don’t let this “chance of a lifetime” pass you by! 
 
If you have questions, please call LaRon Eller or Al Teel at 307-322-2125 between 8:00 AM and 
4:30 PM, Monday through Friday.  After hours call Al at: 307-331-0319. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Receptionist/Admin. Assistant 
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